Resolutions UKPA AGM 2007

From Welsh Dragons, proposed Julie Parr seconded Caroline Shearing

1) Welsh Dragons  Polocrosse Club would like to propose that members of Pony Club be allowed to pay the reduced  U.K.P.A membership rate while they are eligible to play as UKPA juniors.
Also that Pony Club members who are over sixteen years of age should remain on the reduced UKPA rate for two years.

2)         Proposed C Shearing seconded T Shearing

The Regions need to take back their autonomy and the Interregional should be  brought back on an annual basis. 

From Arden Club Proposed by Simon Paynter  Chairman Arden Club     

Seconded by Richard Chapple  Secretary Arden Club

1)
That the UKPA Executive formulates and publishes a 5-year Plan, which will      provide a structured development of polocrosse in the UK.

2) That the Rules of Play, Sect. 4.1 Rule 13 are clarified and amended to preclude a player “doubling up” to obtain advantage, when only five players are declared as available.

N.B. Tournament organisers must be obliged to enforce Sect. 4.1, Rule 13 (e), which requires that the strongest graded team, be filled first, where a club enters more than one team in a tournament.

From Midland Region Resolutions 

1) Jan Jenkinson proposed, seconded by Neville Riley, to submit that the Regional monies given annually by the UKPA be reduced from £800 to £500, so that a central fund can be established for the provision of equipment towards the Development centres.

2) Kelly Newbrook proposed, seconded by Jan Jenkinson, to submit that a self funding Junior Development/Exchange programme be set up, primarily with New South Wales, to afford the Juniors the experience of foreign travel and self development within the International Polocrosse community, without detracting from the domestic game.

From the Northern Region Proposed by Christine Stansfield Seconded by Gail King

1) 
Those who are nominated but not selected for squads are given
feedback to help them improve skills and motivation

2) Discounted/reduced UKPA membership for Pony Club Members NEW to UKPA is extended from present 1 year to 2 years.

[As Pony Club members join during the season, and some very late in the season, the second full year’s reduced membership rate would give more time to get families ‘hooked’ on the sport.]

Proposed on behalf of the Northern Region [S.Brookes; G.King]

3) Only UKPA playing members vote for position of Players Representatives on the UKPA Executive Committee.

Proposed on behalf of the Northern Region [S.Brookes; M.Brookes]

